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I strongly oppose LD 380, which would repeal Maine's Shield Law and expose our 
healthcare providers to out-of-state criminal prosecutions for providing legally 
permitted care in Maine. This repeal would create a chilling effect on healthcare 
delivery, jeopardizing our already-strained medical infrastructure and potentially 
driving away essential healthcare professionals. I urge you to protect Maine's 
healthcare independence by rejecting LD 380 and preserving the critical legal 
protections that allow doctors and patients to safely give and receive necessary care.


